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Dear Friends & Neighbors:

Our guest speaker at our next General Membership meeting will be Commisioner
Jerry Bowmer of the Hillsborough County Commission. Commissioner Bowmer has
been invited to our meeting to explainlhow the County government works; his
role as Commissioner; and to answer questions which you might have regarding
the role of government or an issue of concern. A LARGE TURNOUT WOULD BE
APPRECIATED.

For those residents who were unable to attend our first block party on April
26th; I am sure that I speak for all when I say that everyone had a great
time. The food was delicious and the conversation varied. Somewhere between
85 and 95 adults and who knows how many children enjoyed themselves and hope-
fully established new friendships with those they met. Our congradulations
to Peg Witter and crew for planning an excellent time. It was suggested that
we do it again. How does the 4th of July weekend sound? More at this months
meeting.

Your Association is in the final stages of completing a survey to determine
the sentiment regarding street lights. It has been brought to our attention
that, in some cases, the opinion of the spouse interviewed might not be the
opinion of the spouse who was not contacted. Therefore, if any spouse who
feels the recorded opinion expressed by their spouse does not reflect their
own opinion, please contact Hal Labkon at 681-6853 (1005 Highgrove Court)
between now and our May meeting and he will gladly record your opinion.

Our next meeting is scheduled for 8 P:M. on Tuesday, May 13 in the Bay Homes
Sales Office. Sce you therxe?

Fred Uphoff

President
CLASSIFIED AD CALANDER OF EVENTS
Working mother needs someone to watch Board Meeting, Tuesday May 6, 8P.M.
my children during the day this sum- 3815 Orangepointe Road
mer. If you can help, call Bert
Murphy 689-6731 after 6 P.M. weekdays General Membership Meeting
to talk. Tuesday, May 13, 8 P.M.

Bay Homes Sailes Office






